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July, Road Crews continued repairing the sides of Red Lion Five Points Road between Bunnell

S oTET)7> >, Hilland Crossly Roads. Working in between rainstorms, crews milled out and replaced 98 tons

' of asphalt in June and July. The repairs spanned 1,600-ft and consisted of 16 patches. The striping
crew begins work in August.

Additionally, crews cleaned out one problem culvert in Stone Ridge South. Road crews also removed a downed tree and
brush from storm damage, hauling seven one-ton loads of debris.

d a sink:hole in the new pavement in Stone Ridge North and still had time to haul dirt out of the
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